
Dear patient families: 
 
Dr. Lusk will be transitioning out of our Fairfield location as of August 1, 2025. Her last 
day seeing patients will be July 23, 2025. She has made the decision to open a 
pediatric clinic closer to her home in Chappell Hill, TX allowing for the opportunity to 
serve families in her community. While we will miss her greatly, we support her decision 
and wish her all the best in this next chapter. 
 
We kindly ask that you refrain from calling our office regarding this matter. Instead, if 
your child is a patient of Dr. Lusk, please review the options below and email us with 
your preference. Our staff will contact all patients with appointments scheduled after 
Wednesday, July 23, 2025, to reschedule. 
  

1. I would like to continue care at our Fairfield location with Dr. Lauren Mulcahy. 
a. To ensure a smooth transition, please respond to this email by Friday, July 

18, 2025 to confirm that you would like to continue care at our Fairfield 
location with Dr. Mulcahy. If we do not hear from you by this date, she will 
be assigned as your new physician. 

b. If your child is covered under Community Health Choice (CHC) CHIP, 
please note that due to insurance credentialing requirements, you 
will be scheduled with one of our covering physicians until Dr. 
Mulcahy is fully credentialed. This process is expected to be 
completed within the next three months. We appreciate your 
understanding and we are committed to ensuring continuous, high-
quality care during this transition. 

 
2. I would like to transfer care to a pediatrician at another Blue Fish Pediatrics 

office. 
a. Please visit www.bluefishmd.com to review doctor profiles and choose a 

Blue Fish physician. 
b. To ensure a smooth transition to another Blue Fish office please respond 

to this email by Friday, July 18, 2025 to confirm that the physician you 
have chosen has appointment availability. 
  

We appreciate that you have chosen one of us as your pediatrician and we all look 
forward to providing the best of pediatric care at whichever practice you choose to join. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Blue Fish Pediatrics 
 

https://bluefishmd.com/our-doctors/dr-lauren-mulcahy/?portfolioCats=45%20
http://www.bluefishmd.com/

